
Campden Instruments Announces Distribution Partnership with SDR Scientific for 
Australia and New Zealand 

Campden Instruments, a leading manufacturer of vibrating microtomes, is pleased to 
announce a new partnership with SDR Scientific, a renowned life science distributor 
covering both Australia and New Zealand. This collaboration marks a significant step in 
expanding Campden’s presence and delivering enhanced service to their customers. 

Through this partnership, SDR Scientific, based in Sydney, Australia will serve as an 
official distributor of Campden Instrument’s vibrating microtomes, making them more 
accessible to researchers in Australia and New Zealand. Customers will benefit from 
improved product availability with faster delivery times, and superior local technical 
support. 

“SDR Scientific shares our commitment to high-quality products, and customer 
satisfaction,” said Dr Ian Davies, Managing Director of Campden. “This partnership 
enables us to better serve researchers in Australia and New Zealand, by providing them 
a reliable contact for great service in their time zone and continent.” 

SDR Scientific brings extensive experience in the life science sector making them an 
ideal partner for Campden. “We are excited to begin distributing Campden Vibratomes,” 
said Simon Rushworth, Managing Director of SDR Scientific. “Their high-quality 
vibratomes align perfectly with our commitment to providing superior solutions for our 
customers. Together, we look forward to creating new opportunities for researchers here 
in Australia and New Zealand.” 

About Campden Instruments 
Campden Instruments, a part of Lafayette Instrument Group is known for turn-key 
solutions for translational life science research. With a commitment to excellence and 
customer satisfaction, Campden Instruments continues to drive innovation in vibrating 
microtomes and deliver industry-leading solutions for animal behaviour for scientists 
across the globe. 

 



 
 
 
 
About SDR Scientific 
SDR Scientific is a leading distributor of quality scientific and clinical hardware, 
software and consumables to scientific research, medical and industrial customers in 
Australia and New Zealand. Known for its strong customer relationships and extensive 
distribution network, SDR Scientific is dedicated to providing the highest-quality 
equipment and service available. 


